
Request for £100 donation to Menheniot Scouts for Christmas Carol Service 
 
On Mon, Sep 13, 2021 at 9:15 AM Menheniot Parish Clerk 
<clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk> wrote: 
Good Morning Katherine, 
  
Many thanks for your email and the grant application. 
  
I see that you’re asking for £100, which can easily  be accommodated under the 
council’s donations scheme rather than the communit y grant scheme. This means 
that your request doesn’t have to wait until the No vember meeting for consideration, 
but can see decided on in the October meeting (and that would give you more notice 
of what the decision was). Would you like me to add  this to our October meeting 
agenda for a quicker decision? 
  
Kind regards 
  
John 
  
  
  
From: Katharine Mee <aktamee@gmail.com>  
Sent: 12 September 2021 10:10 
To: Menheniot Parish Clerk <clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk> 
Subject: Application for Grant. 
  
Please find attached an application from Menheniot Scout Group for a Community Grant, a 
web link to our constitution and a copy of our last year's accounts. 
  
We look forward to hearing from you. 
Regards 
Katharine Mee 
GSL Menheniot Scout Group 


